Pacific Gas and Electric Company

April 14, 1992
PG&E Letter No. DCL-92-085

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

Re: Docket No. 50-275, OL-DPR-80
Docket No. 50-323, OL-DPR-B2
Diablo Canyon Units 1 and 2
Reply to Safeguards Notice of Violation in
NRC Inspection Report 50-275/92-02 and 50-323/92-02

Gentlemen:

NRC Inspection Report 50-275/92-02 and 50-323/92-02, dated

March 16, 1992. contained a Notice of Violation citing one Saverity
Level IV violation regarding the failure to properly search an
individual at the access control point to the protected area. PGAE's
response to the Notice of Violation is enclosed.

Sincerely,

qu,fnua,»--
Gregory M. Rueger

cc: John B. Martin
Philip J. Morrill
Ronald G. Todaro
Diablo Distribution (w/o enc.)
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